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Dear Colleagues:

Spring 2025 Akron-AAUP Chapter Election Results

President - Brian Bagatto

Vice President - Evi Gorogianni

We are happy to announce the election of new chapter leadership. We thank Brian and Evi for stepping up to serve in these essential positions on the Executive Committee. These positions can entail considerable time and effort, but it’s meaningful and rewarding work. Please thank them for their willingness to serve their colleagues in these roles.

Being a part of the Akron-AAUP leadership team is a highly meaningful service that makes a real difference to the working conditions of faculty across campus. According to the collective bargaining agreement, service to the Akron-AAUP is credited in the same manner as service to all other university committees. If you’d like to get involved, please contact us using this form. (You may need to be off campus, or at least not connected to the University server, to access this Google form.) You may also email victoria@akronaaup.org, and she can connect you with the appropriate committee chair.
In solidarity,
Akron-AAUP Elections and Nominations Committee
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Your Right to Union
Representation

“If this discussion could in any way lead to my being disciplined or

terminated, or affect my personal working conditions, I respectfully
request that my union representative, officer, or steward be present
at the meeting. Without union representation, I choose not to answer

questions.”

This is your right under the 1975 U.S. Supreme Court Weingarten Decision.





